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EMERGENCY MEETING OF THE 
LEXINGTON SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

Tuesday, September 2, 2008 
Lexington Town Office Building, Selectmen’s Meeting Room 

1625 Massachusetts Avenue 
 

 
Present: Superintendent Paul Ash; School Committee Chair Helen Cohen; School 
Committee Members Rod Cole, Margaret Coppe, Tom Diaz, and Ravi Sakhuja. 

The minutes were taken by Leora Tec. 
 
 
The meeting was convened at 7:31 p.m. by Helen Cohen. 
 
 
Discussion Item 
  
Flooding at Lexington High School — Next Steps 
 
Introduction by Superintendent Paul Ash. 
 
Presentation by Patrick Goddard, Director of Facilities.  
 
There were questions and comments from the Committee. 
 
A message will go out to parents tomorrow afternoon regarding whether or not school 
will be opened Thursday. 
 
Motion to adjourn (Diaz, Coppe). The motion passed 5-0. 


